
Winter season seemed to fill our 

center with a lot of  sickness.  

We appreciate you keeping your ill 

children at home, to help stop the 

spread of  sickness. Also please let 

us know if  they have been 

diagnosed with a contagious disease 

so we can let other parents know. 

Welcome back to a New Year “2014”, we hope 
everyone had a Merry Christmas. We had 

such an amazing year in 2013 full of activities 
and we can’t wait for this 2014. Our 

Christmas program was a success; we like to  
thank Little Seed’s Staff and all the  parents 
support. The children did an amazing job.  
We are excited to begin a new year taking 
care of your children providing a learning, 

fun and safe environment for them.  
Thank you for your trust in Little Seed!!! 

Please make sure your child has extra clothes, 

blanket and sheet for nap time in their 

cubbies/boxes.  Please remember is a state 

requirement that the kids need to have quiet 

time, everybody needs blankets, and also 

make sure your child has diapers, wipes and 

formula if is need it, please keep in mind that if 

your child uses day care items your account 

would be charge.   

Thank you for turning in your 

schedules a  

week in advance so we can prepare our 

staff for your 

child’s attendance.   
Thank You!  

 

Registration is Ongoing!! 

Please tell your friends, family, 

neighbors and thanks for your 

support! 

 

Make sure your 

child 

Immunizations 

are up to date.  

Is really 

important for us 

to keep that on 

file. If you have 

any questions 

contact the Office 

please. 

EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROVIDER 

If we are transporting your child/ren 

to school in the AM , make sure you 

have them here  by  7:30am due to 

the bad weather we need to leave 

earlier for the safety of your kids. 

Thank you for your consideration! 
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